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I OPPOSE [HB 3029]. The Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) 

should be abolished with extreme prejudice. 

 

There is not enough money left in Oregon to Fund the nonsense referenced and 

incorporated into [HB 3029]. 

 

Below is a particular concoction of disgusting swill drawn from an open cesspool for 

the reader's perusal.  

 

“[HB 3029 -2 (Page 25)], "...[ SECTION 8]: (7) Notwithstanding subsection (3) of this 

section, the commission may, in consultation with the State Workforce and Talent 

Development Board, issue grant award moneys directly to workforce service 

providers and community-based organizations where, in the opinion of the 

commission, awarding the moneys directly will allow the workforce service provider or 

community-based organization to effectively respond to a particular strategic 

workforce opportunity identified by the board." 

 

The Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) should be abolished with 

extreme prejudice. 

Check out the Higher Education Coordinating Commissions management decisions 

below. 

*****DUTY TO WARN: IF YOU DESPISE DEBT SERVICE ON INDEBTEDNESS 

READ NO FURTHER! 

[SB 5525]: 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/SB5525/I

ntroduced 

***Add up the Debt Services. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "The Governor seems to be a nice person but is 

devoid of common sense." 

 


